
Good afternoon my Bocce family and friends.  It is with very 
sad news to tell you all that our temporary Al Sacco 
Director, 

Berkley Kent passed away.  He had been ill for a while and 
passed away from a heart attack.  He loved playing bocce 
ball and took over when Dave Mackenzie was ill.  We send 
out our prayers and well wishes for his wife, Helen and the 
rest of his family.  At this time, we do not know when there 
would be a service for him.  As soon as we find out, we will 
let you all know.   
  

 Thank you all 

Marvin Bailey 

President, FBF 

 


